
            
 

Week 2: Be Fruitful 

 
Mark 4:3-8 (ESV) - “Listen! Behold, a sower went out to sow. 4 And as he sowed, 

some seed fell along the path, and the birds came and devoured it. 5 Other seed 

fell on rocky ground, where it did not have much soil, and immediately it sprang 

up, since it had no depth of soil. 6 And when the sun rose, it was scorched, and 

since it had no root, it withered away. 7 Other seed fell among thorns, and the 

thorns grew up and choked it, and it yielded no grain. 8 And other seeds fell into 

good soil and produced grain, growing up and increasing and yielding thirtyfold 

and sixtyfold and a hundredfold.” 

 

Mark 4:14-15 (ESV) - The sower sows the word. 15 And these are the ones along 

the path, where the word is sown: when they hear, Satan immediately comes 

and takes away the word that is sown in them.  

 

1. ________________________________ 

 

John 8:44 (ESV) - … He was a murderer from the beginning, and does not stand in 

the truth, because there is no truth in him. When he lies, he speaks out of his 

own character, for he is a liar and the father of lies. 

 

Mark 4:16-17 (ESV) - And these are the ones sown on rocky ground: the ones who, 

when they hear the word, immediately receive it with joy. 17 And they have no 

root in themselves, but endure for a while; then, when tribulation or persecution 

arises on account of the word, immediately they fall away. 

 

2. __________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 Peter 4:12-14 (ESV) - Beloved, do not be surprised at the fiery trial when it comes 

upon you to test you, as though something strange were happening to you. 13 

But rejoice insofar as you share Christ's sufferings, that you may also rejoice and 

be glad when his glory is revealed. 14 If you are insulted for the name of Christ, 

you are blessed, because the Spirit of glory and of God rests upon you. 

 

Galatians 6:9 (ESV) - And let us not grow weary of doing good, for in due season 

we will reap, if we do not give up.  

 

Mark 4:18-19 (ESV) - And others are the ones sown among thorns. They are those 

who hear the word, 19 but the cares of the world and the deceitfulness of riches 

and the desires for other things enter in and choke the word, and it proves 

unfruitful.  

 

3. ____________________________________ 

 

Matthew 6:33 (ESV) - But seek first the kingdom of God and his righteousness, 

and all these things will be added to you. 

 

Mark 4:20 (ESV) - But those that were sown on the good soil are the ones who 

hear the word and accept it and bear fruit, thirtyfold and sixtyfold and a 

hundredfold.” 

 

1. ___________________________________________ 

 

2. ___________________________________________ 

 

3. ___________________________________________ 
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Welcome 
We’re glad you’re here! This Info Guide will help you learn how to 
get connected at Manna and share what is available to you at the 
service today. We hope you feel at home and enjoy your time with 
us. 
 
What to Expect 
During today’s worship experience, you can expect about a 70-
minute service. It will begin with approximately 20-25 minutes of 
worship, then a brief time of announcements, followed by a 35-
minute biblical and practical message delivered by our Pastor, and 
we will conclude our time together with another short time of 
worship. 
 
Pizza With the Pastor 
If you want to learn what Manna Church is passionate about, where 
we are going, and how you can be a part of this adventure, then 
NextStep is for you. It is a 4-week small group 
that meets the first four Sundays of every month. Childcare is 
provided and you can learn the times and locations at the info 
center in the lobby. We would love for you to take this step! 
 
CONNECTION CARD 
If you’re a first-time guest, we would love for you to fill out a 
connection card. No one is planning to call you or come by your 
house—we just want to thank you for joining us today and to let you 
know what is available to you here at Manna. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Small Groups 
Manna Church is not a church with small groups, we are a small 
groups church. On Sundays, we gather corporately to be inspired by 
the presence and Word of God. However, friendships, discipleship, 
and growth primarily happen in the context of a small group 
 
Manna Kids 
We promise a clean and safe environment where children can 
experience and enjoy the love of Jesus. The Nursery/Preschool 
experience is available for kids 6 weeks through Kindergarten and 
the Elementary experience is for children in 1st through 5th grade. 
We would love to have your child join us! 
 
Manna Students 
If you are in 6th to 12th grade, come join Manna Students on 
Wednesday from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. at the Manna Church Offices! We 
meet every week during the small group cycle for games, worship, 
biblical teachings, and small groups! We hope you will join us! 
 
FREE GIFT 
If it is your first time with us, we have a gift available for you in the 
lobby at the end of service. We simply want to give you a gift to 
thank you for being with us today! 
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